
Announcing 
A Special Community Event: 

A Discussion About Race,  

Cultural Diversity and Education 

 
 

Thursday, December 5 

7:00pm - 8:30pm 

 

We will gather in the BCMS Media Center 
 

Light Refreshments will be available 

 

Please join us in this important conversation about race 

and cultural diversity in our school. Together, we will 

explore these issues as they relate to the experiences of 

our students, families and our staff. Parents will also have 

an opportunity to share suggestions for positive changes 

at the middle school.    

 

Please RSVP by December 3 by completing the form linked here.    

https://forms.gle/43H3kvCAhK8L45cp9

